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For Immediate Release 
 
 

Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute Moves Headquarters; Remains in Chicago 
 

CHICAGO, July 7, 2020 – The Precast/Presstressed Concrete Institute’s office has moved from downtown Chicago to the 
northwest side of Chicago. The location's proximity to O'Hare International Airport will be more convenient for PCI 
members and others who visit. All current telephone numbers and email addresses for PCI staff will remain unchanged. 
The new address is: 
   

8770 W. Bryn Mawr Ave. 
Suite 1150 

Chicago, IL, 60631 
 
 

About PCI 
Founded in 1954, The Precast/Prestressed Concrete Institute (PCI) is a technical institute for the precast concrete 
structures and systems industry. PCI develops, maintains, and disseminates the Body of Knowledge for the design, 
fabrication, and construction of precast concrete structures and systems. PCI develops consensus base standards, 
industry handbooks, quality assurance programs, certification, research and development projects, design manuals, 
continuing education and periodical publications. PCI members include precast concrete producers, erectors, suppliers, 
professional engineers and architects, educators, students, and industry consultants who complement the wide range of 
knowledge of precast concrete. For more additional information, visit pci.org.  
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